
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

SIGN OF THE
WEEK
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🎉 Congratulations,
Miss Attard! 🍏

Well done to Miss
Attard on achieving her

Apple Teacher
Certificate! This is a

great accomplishment,
reflecting her dedication

to integrating
technology into
learning. 📱💡

A fantastic achievement
—well done! 👏

TEAMWORK      RESPECT      KINDNESS      PRIDE      CURIOSITY  

This week we have all felt a true sense of PRIDE in the
entries shared with us for our Science Week and
Pollination Station competitions!  We were
overwhelmed with the fantastic ideas and
presentations we watched and judging was, indeed,
tough!  The winners have now been announced as well
as everyone that took part, their efforts have been
recognised too.  Well done to everyone!  

Today, has also been about giving back - the different
hairstyles have been fantastic.  All in aid of Comic
Relief.  If you have not had a chance to donate yet,
please do so via our Just Giving page.

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT
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WE LOVE LEARNING
SCIENCE WEEK

 WINNERS 
 Baobab Class Faraway Tree Class

Hundred Acre Wood Class Neverwood Forest Class

Well done to everybody that took part - the judges
had a tough time making the decisions and were

overwhelmed with all of the wonderful experiments
and hard work that went into your entries!  

Wow!
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WE LOVE LEARNING

POLLINATION STATION 
WINNERS 

 Overall Design 

Most 
colourful

design

We received some fantastic entries and
particularly loved the different mediums
used to share your designs and entries!

Thank you to everyone that participated. 

We saw some fantastic use of AI, wonderful
drawings and models - all to be proudly

displayed in our school! 

Best design to
encourage
Biodiversity
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SUPPORTING OTHERS 
So far we have raised a

fantastic 
£83.80

Thank you! hairhair



Hundred Acre Wood 
95%

Neverwood Forest
98% 

ATTENDANCE
W/c 17.3 .25

We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

Whole school, Year to date: 95%

Please speak to us if we can help with any 
attendance matters.  We are here to help. 

Faraway Tree  
96%

Baobab Tree 
98% 

SAFEGUARDING
Take a look at our website for Bexley’s 
guidance around Disciplining your child

GOLDEN TREE
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VALUES IN ACTION

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK

26th March - Parents Evening 

27th March - Parents Evening

28th March - We look forward to Reverend
Harris Faulkner from Christ Church joining
our assembly to share the story of Easter

2nd April - Easter Disco PTFA

4th April - Last day of term 

LUNCHTIME AWARD

Charlie, Theo
Caitlin-Rose, Albie

Hezekiah, Mila, Sonny,
Naomi, Alex, Milani, Daania,

Gabriel

Daniel, Zayn,
Mysha, Kiyan,

Aarav,  Xavier, Kaia

Thank you to
everyone for your

participation in
raising funds for

Comic Relief!



COMMUNITY

TEAMWORK      RESPECT      KINDNESS      PRIDE      CURIOSITY  

.

Children’s University are working collaboratively
with Apple and will be running workshops over
the break at the Apple store in Bluewater.  We
were delighted to receive some fantastic
feedback from children and families that took
part in the last break and this is your chance to
sign up.  Develop your skills using GarageBand!

Use the QR code to sign up!  We would love to
hear your feedback!



21ST  MARCH  2025  -  I S SUE  64

Lime Wood Primary Schoollime_wood_primary

  PTFA

Do you have time to volunteer?  Would you like to help our school with
fundraising and events?  The PTFA would love to hear from you.  Contact them
to register your interest ptfalwp@gmail.com and find out more on our website!

Don’t miss out...Keep up to date with all
our latest news!

@LimeWoodWAT

 
Save the date 

Easter Disco
2nd April 2025 

            Festival
28th June 2025

If you would like to host a
stall at one of these events,
contact the PTFA directly!

ptfalwp@gmail.com

The PTFA need more volunteers to help them with
future events and supporting the work of the school

so that events are able to go ahead. 

Can you spare some time and help your
community?

Let the PTFA know by emailing them:
ptfalwp@gmail.com

https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT

